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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

 THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY OF THE YEAR - 9TH/10 NOVEMBER 2024 
   MASS TIMES, SERVICES AND INTENTIONS FOR THE COMING WEEK 

 

 

saturday  - vigil of thirty-second 
sunday of the year 

9th 12.00noon 
5.00pm 

Holy cross 
Our lady’s 

Baptism - Talia Scarlet Rose Butkevicius 
Virginia Hardstaff RIP (7th anniversary) 

sunday - thirty-second sunday of the 
year 
Remembrance sunday 

10th 9.00am 
11.00am 
2.00pm 

Holy Cross 
Our Lady’s  
Holy cross 

Mariamma Stephen RIP 
Welfare of Fr Richard 
Zimbabwean Community  Mass 

monday -  st martin of tours, bishop 
(memorial) 

11th    

tuesday -  st josaphat, bishop and 
martyr (memorial) 

12th 9.30am Our lady’s No Mass 

wednesday - feria 13th 12.00noon Holy cross  

thursday - feria 14th 9.30am 
12.45pm 

Our lady’s 
Our lady’s 

Marian Tuffy RIP 
Requiem Mass  

friday - feria 15th 12.00noon 
6.30pm 

Holy Cross 
Our lady’s 

No Mass 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament and Divine 

Mercy Chaplet  

saturday  - vigil of thirty-third 
sunday of the year 

16th 5.00pm Our lady’s Marian Tuffy RIP 

sunday - thirty-third sunday of the 
year 
Day of special prayer for the poor 

17th 9.00am 
11.00am 

 

Holy Cross 
Our Lady’s  

 

People of the Parish 
People of the Parish 

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Fiona Wadsley 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Mrs Sarah Sweeney McGinty  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher —Miss Jo Love  

0115 9556262 

THE PARISHES OF  
HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. Richard Hardstaff     Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery    

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,    

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Maria Cummins 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Website:                               www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

   http://www.holycrosshucknall.org.uk  

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 07561121724      

Hall Booking:   holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

OUR LADY’S CHURCH—READERS  
Saturday 16th November - Elaine Foley 

Sunday 17th November - Ifunanyachukwo Onwukwe 
OUR LADY’S CHURCH—WELCOMERS 
Saturday 16th November - Chris Reilly 

Sunday 17th November  - Monica Maina & Alexander Mirie  
OUR LADY’S CHURCH CLEANING FOR NOVEMBER 

Team C (Monica, Jane, Gladys, Alexander and Muchene Family) 
REFRESHMENTS AFTER MASS 

Sunday 17th November - Jason Young 

 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—READER 

November 17th - Lucas Ortega 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

November 17th - tbc 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH CLEANING  

November 17th - Collen & Rose Cash 

CONFIRMATION CONGRATULATIONS 
Congratulations to all our Confirmation candidates who 

 received the Sacrament of Confirmation from Bishop Patrick 
Friday  evening at Our Lady’s church.  This was a lovely, 

prayerful celebration and we are so proud of the candidates.  
We hope they will continue to be part of our Church family.  

COVER FOR FR RICHARD 
We welcome Fr Daren Brown  to our parishes who will be 
celebrating Mass for us while Fr Richard is recovering. In  

addition to the weekend Masses, Fr  Daren will also celebrate 
Mass on Wednesday at Holy Cross and on Thursday at Our 
Lady’s. We thank Fr Dennis  for his time with us  and look  

forward to seeing him again. 
OFFICE STAFFING 

Breege will be taking some time off over the next few 
months. We thank her for all she does for the parishes and 

wish her a restful break. We look forward to her return.  
SUNDAY MISSAL 

If you have already placed an order for the new Sunday  
missal, this is now available from the sacristy.  

VACANCY – ADMINISTRATOR 
 An exciting opportunity has arisen at our All Saints, West 

Nottingham Parish for a part-time parish administrator. The 
role is for 10 hours per week at £13.32 per hour to be 

worked flexibly on Mondays & Fridays, there will also be an 
occasional    requirement to attend evening meetings. For 

further  information please go to the Diocesan website 
www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/careers to download the job 

description and an application form.  

 HOLY CROSS 100 CLUB 
Congratulations to our winner for the draw in October: No. 

14 Angela Yorke.  Please collect your prize from the sacristy.  
Help raise funds for Holy Cross church by joining the 100 

club. The draw costs just £4 a month. Registration forms are 
available at the back of church. 

WITNESSING TO CHRIST'S BIRTH 
Do you feel brave enough to join with other Christians in       
Bulwell to take part in an outdoor act of worship before     
Christmas? If you would like to be involved in any way, 

please email bulwellchurchestogether@gmail.com or speak 
to Annette Scholes. All ideas and contributions are welcome. 
We have done this most years in the past and don't usually 

get any hostility, so you don't have to be very brave!  
We just need new people to help as some of the older ones 

can't do it now.  
EXTRA–ORDINARY MINISTERS 

We pray for the five members of our community (Sam 
 Cropley, Elaine Foley, Jack Walker, Grace and Natalino 

Somedo) who will be commissioned by Bishop Patrick this 
weekend as Extra-ordinary Ministers of Holy Communion. 

BAPTISM CONGRATULATIONS 
We welcome into the Christian Community,  

through the Sacrament of Baptism,  
Talia Butkevicius. We congratulate her  

parents, godparents and family. 
YOUTH SUNDAY 

If you would like to be involved in this Mass please see Fiona 
Wadsley after Mass. 

RECONCILIATION:   Our Lady’s Saturday 4.15pm—4.45pm:  Holy Cross - Wednesday (after Mass) 

SAFEGUARDING REPRESENTATIVES:    Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell:  Bridget Doyle   Holy Cross, Hucknall : Rosaleen Walters 07513 725395  
Diocesan Safeguarding Contact: Rachel Campion safeguarding@dioceseofnottingham.uk or telephone 0115 9539849                                                 

A hearing loop system is  
available in both churches.                                                                                                                       
Please set your hearing aid 

to ‘T’ (Telecoil) setting in  
order for it to work.  

MINDFUL MERCIFUL CAFÉS 
HOLY CROSS will be open again on November 27th at 9.30am in the meeting room.    

OUR LADY’S every Thursday 10am—12.30pm in the Parish Hall.         EVERYONE WELCOME.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 

Suggested Donation for 

Newsletter 20p  

 

RCIC - RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR CHILDREN 
The RCIC is a programme for children age 7 to 15 years who have not been baptised and who wish to prepare for the     

 Sacraments. Please contact the  Office for more information.  If any parishioner would like to offer their help /support with 
RCIC, please speak to Deacon Martyn or the office. 

PRAYERS FOR VOCATIONS AT HOLY CROSS 
at Michael Hallam’s house Sunday at 4.00pm.   
If you require a lift please ring 0115 9630925. 

BIBLE STUDY MEETINGS - HOLY CROSS 
will continue on Tuesday 12th   

November at 7.00pm in meeting room.  

REFLECTION & PRAYER 
Our Lady's  

December 4th  7.30—9.00pm 

WEEKEND COLLECTION  2ND / 3RD NOVEMBER:  HOLY CROSS  £553.63 S/O  £153  OUR LADY’S  £450.95  S/O £540   

REMEMBERING LOVED ONES AT MASSES DURING NOVEMBER 
During the month of November we will be remembering in our Masses all who have died.  Please place the names of your 
loved ones, who you would like to be remembered, in a November Dead List envelope (available from the back of church) 
together with your offering.  Names will then be placed on the altar and will be remembered during all Masses during the 

month. 
REMEMBERING SERVICE 

 Our annual Remembering Service will take place on Sunday 24th November at 2.00pm at Our Lady’s Church.  Invitations 
will be sent to the relatives of all those whose funeral took place at Our Lady’s or Holy Cross churches during the last twelve 
months. Anyone who would like to remember someone who has died during this year would be very welcome to join us.   

The names of all the deceased will be mentioned and candles lit for them. 
BLESSING OF GRAVES  

Sunday 10th November 3pm - Carlton Cemetery  (Fr David Palmer and Fr Joe Wheat) starting with prayers at the  
Cenotaph and then prayers with families at individual graves.   

FR RICHARD HARDSTAFF 
Please keep Fr Richard in your prayers . He is out of hospital and will now be recovering away from the parishes.  

We pray for his speedy recovery and return.  

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.holycrosshucknall.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cc75de0fd6fb8421ee56908d8cc430783%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637483935539508566%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLC
http://www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/careers
mailto:bulwellchurchestogether@gmail.com

